
   

 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

1st September 2016 
 
This announcement relates to the change of name from: 
Northern Ireland Pelagic Sustainability Group (NIPSG) Irish Sea-Atlantic 
mackerel, WOS herring & NS herring 
to 
Northern Ireland Pelagic Sustainability Group (NIPSG) Irish Sea-Atlantic 
mackerel & North Sea herring 
following the withdrawal of the West of Scotland herring component of this 
assessment. 
 
If you have any queries around this change, please contact Acoura on the details 
above. 
 
 
Billy Hynes 
Fisheries Manager 
Acoura Marine 
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